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((LABEL))

KLOR (TM) 50E

LAWN, GARDEN AND HOME INSECTICIDE

EMULSIFIABLE CONCENTRATE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL AND ATTACHED BOOKLET BEFORE USING

DANGER    POISON

GUARANTEE
Chlorpyrifos     50 g/L

REG. NO. 24625 P.C.P. ACT

Distributor:
United Horticultural Supply

R. R. #2
Dorchester, Ontario

NOL 1G5

NET: 250 mL

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid inhaling spray
mist or contact with eyes, skin and clothing. May cause
irritation to skin or eyes. Wash thoroughly after use. Avoid
contamination of food, feed, utensils, drinking water or any body
of water Wash contaminated food surfaces, utensils and clothing
with soap and water. DO NOT PERMIT CHILDREN OR PETS TO CONTACT
SPRAYED AREAS UNTIL DRY. Do not use in poultry houses or other
animal buildings. This product is toxic to fish and crustaceans.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, do NOT induce vomiting but rush patient
to hospital, taking this labelled container with you. Contains
petroleum distillate solvent. If on skin, wash with soap and
water. Remove contaminated clothing. If in eyes, flush with
plenty of water for 15 minutes and obtain medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Contains a cholinesterase inhibitor
and a solvent. Atropine is an antidote.

DISPOSAL: Triple rinse container and add rinsings to mixture in
sprayer. Wrap empty container in newspaper and dispose with
household garbage. DO NOT RE-USE CONTAINER.



((LEAFLET))

KLOR (TM) 50E

LAWN, GARDEN AND HOME INSECTICIDE

EMULSIFIABLE CONCENTRATE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL AND ATTACHED BOOKLET BEFORE USING

DANGER POISON

GUARANTEE
Chlorpyrifos     50 g/L

REG. NO. 24625 P.C.P. ACT

Distributor:
United Horticultural Supply

R. R. #2
Dorchester, Ontario

NOL 1G5

NET: 250 mL

KLOR is an effective insecticide for vegetables, lawns, soil,
ornamentals, houseplants and household use.

DIRECTIONS
5 mL = 1 teaspoon 15 mL = 1 tablespoon

VEGETABLES: When damage from cutworms is evident, apply spray to
give uniform coverage of soil area. Use 60 mL with 10 L of water
per 100 m2 on broccoli, Brussels sprouts, cabbage, Chinese
cabbage, cauliflower, celery, cucumber, green pepper, sweet corn
tomato. Make no more than 1 application per season. (See table
below for days to wait between application and harvest). For
carrots and onions, use 120 mL with 10 L of water and apply 3 L
per 100 m of row of soil surface. Do not use on green bunching
onions. For strawberries, use 120 mL in 10 L of water per 100 m2
and apply to soil once between June 1 and June 15. For control of
potato flea beetle and tarnished plant bug on potato apply 80 mL



in 10 L of water per 100 m2. Apply weekly as a foliar application
as needed. Do not make more than 9 applications in one season on
potatoes.

DAYS TO WAIT BETWEEN APPLICATION AND HARVEST:

Potato 7 days
Strawberries 20 days
Broccoli, Brussels sprouts, Cabbage,
Chinese cabbage, Cauliflower 32 days
Green Pepper 40 days
Cucumber, Carrot, Onion 60 days
Sweet Corn, Celery, Tomato 70 days

LAWNS: USE NO MORE THAN 2 APPLICATIONS PER SEASON.
Apply when insects first appear and repeat when needed. The lawn
surface should be moist before treatment. To control White Grubs
and the grubs of the European Chafer and Japanese Beetle, mix
400 mL with 10 L of water per 100 m2 of lawn area. Spray in late
July or August when grubs are small and are feeding on the grass
roots just below the soil surface. Immediately after spraying,
water the lawn thoroughly. To control chinch bugs, sod webworms,
ants and mosquitoes mix 200 mL with 10 L of water per 100 m2 of
lawn area (a watering can is suitable for this treatment). For
Ants, spray nests and surrounding areas. For Sod Webworms, delay
watering or mowing for 12 - 24 hours after treatment. To control
Crane Fly Larvae, (Leatherjackets) use 200 mL with 10 L of water
per 100 m2.  Apply as a drenching spray in water in the late fall
after the flight of Adult crane flies has ceased for the year.

ORNAMENTAL PLANTS AND SHRUBS: Make no more than 2 treatments per
season. Soil treatment - To control Ants, Crickets, Earwigs,
Sowbugs, Spiders, Cutworms, White Grubs, European Chafer Larvae,
and Japanese Beetle Larvae, spray soil and turf around plants to
give good coverage. Apply 200 mL with 10 L of water per 100 m2.

ORNAMENTAL PLANTS, SHRUBS, AND TREES: Foliar treatment - To
control Aphids, Ash and Lilac Borers, Mealy Bugs, Mites, Scales,
Spittle Bugs, Thrips and Whiteflies, on deciduous and coniferous
trees and shrubs, mix 200 mL with 10 L of water and thoroughly
spray all foliage. NOTE: DO NOT USE ON ROSES, AZALEAS, CAMELLIAS,
POINSETTIAS, GERANIUMS, OXALIS, COLEUS, OR VARIEGATED IVY.

NATIVE ELM BARK BEETLE: To prevent the adult beetle from
overwintering in uninfected trees and to reduce beetle
populations in disease free areas, mix 300 mL with 3 L of water
and spray the bottom 2.5 m of trunk. Wet the trunk thoroughly but
do not spray to runoff. Make only one application per season. To
prevent branch and twig feeding on uninfected trees, spray the
tree crown thoroughly. Also spray the base of the tree where the
roots spread. For best results, consult municipal authorities to
incorporate a complete integrated Dutch Elm disease program.

INSECT PESTS INDOORS: For Cockroaches, Ants, Crickets, Earwigs,



Firebrats, Fleas, Silverfish, Sowbugs, Spiders, Brown Dog Ticks,
mix 50 mL with 1 L of water and apply as a spot treatment using a
coarse spray or paint brush on surfaces, along baseboards, and
behind fixtures where these pests are a problem. For Fleas and
Ticks, mix 100 mL with 1 L of water and apply spray to pet beds
and resting quarters, as well as nearby cracks and crevices.
Replace bedding after treatment. DO NOT TREAT PETS. For Carpet
Beetles, mix 100 mL with 1 L of water and apply along baseboards,
under carpets and wherever insects are seen. Do not spray
bedding, clothing, or furniture. Repeat if reinfestation occurs,
but no more than once every 2 months. DO NOT USE AS A SPACE
SPRAY. Cover or remove all food before treatment. Do not allow
spray to contact food, food preparing surfaces, utensils or
drinking water.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid inhaling spray
mist or contact with eyes, skin and clothing. May cause
irritation to skin or eyes. Wash thoroughly after use. Avoid
contamination of food, feed, utensils, drinking water or any body
of water. Wash contaminated food surfaces, utensils and clothing
with soap and water. DO NOT PERMIT CHILDREN OR PETS TO CONTACT
SPRAYED AREAS UNTIL DRY. Do not use in poultry houses or other
animal buildings. This product is toxic to fish and crustaceans.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, do NOT induce vomiting but rush patient
to hospital, taking this labelled container with you. Contains
petroleum distillate solvent. If on skin, wash with soap and
water. Remove contaminated clothing. If in eyes, flush with
plenty of water for 15 minutes and obtain medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Contains a cholinesterase inhibitor
and a solvent. Atropine is an antidote.

DISPOSAL: Triple rinse container and add rinsings to mixture in
sprayer. Wrap empty conatiner in newspaper and dispose with
household garbage. DO NOT RE-USE CONTAINER.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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